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As a lifelong Oregonian who has been touched by four incidents of gun violence 

which have had dramatic and negative effects on my family, I am appalled, frightened 

and saddened by the easy availability of firearms in our country and would very much 

like to see a safer Oregon for my grandchildren. 


